
To: Board of Education  
 
From: Kyle Hayden, assistant superintendent, business & operations, ext. 4309 

Matt Brungardt, principal, ext. 1696 
Bill DeWitt, assistant principal & athletic director, ext. 2133 

 
Re: Disposal of Obsolete Boys’ Baseball Uniforms – Lawrence High 
 
Date: March 17, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
Over the years, Lawrence High School has accumulated various boys’ baseball uniforms 
that student athletes no longer use. Lawrence High staff would like to sell them prior to 
and during the season as a way to raise money for the LHS boys’ baseball program. 
 
Rationale: 
Kansas statute and Board Policy DFM requires that excess equipment and materials 
purchased by the district or its schools must be disposed of at the discretion of the Board 
of Education. 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends allowing the disposal of obsolete LHS boys’ baseball 
uniforms as a fundraiser for the LHS boys’ baseball program. Inventory of items to be 
sold and estimated pricing are as follow: 
 

• Approximate Sale Price: $20 
• Brand (if known): Wilson/Adidas 
• Description & Quantity: 25 baseball uniform jerseys 

 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education authorize disposal of obsolete Lawrence High School 
(LHS) boys’ baseball uniforms as a fundraiser with revenue from the sales going back to 
the LHS boys’ baseball program.” 
 


